
 

 

 

 

Date received: 24th June 2025 

Date responded: 27th June 2025 

Subject:  Willaston External Refurbishment Scheme – Site Compound 

 

Question:  

a) the Officer Report to the Regeneration Committee regarding the 
proposed builders compound on the playing field between Ballanard 
Road and Barrule Road, which I understand indicated there were no 

alternative sites. 
 

b) Please provide copies of all research, feasibility studies, plans, meetings 

and correspondence relating to the investigation and assessment of 
current and alternative sites within or adjacent to the Willaston estate 
for this purpose - including but not limited to the playing field mentioned 

above. 
 

Response:  

Your request for information in relation to the site compound for the refurbishment of the 

Willaston Estate has been classified as exempt under Section 20 of the Freedom of Information 

Act 2015 – Information accessible to applicant by other means. This is an absolute exemption 

and does not require us to carry out a public interest test. The information you are seeking 

can be found here: FOI Response Appendix Willaston External Refurbishment Site Compound.  

For part A of your request, please refer to pages 218 to 223 for a copy of the report that was 

considered by the Regeneration and Community Committee on 18th February 2025.  

For part B of your request please refer to pages 98, 100, 125, 130 and 240 regarding 

alternative site considerations. Pages 152, 168 and 240 refer to Barrule Road.  

 

https://www.douglas.gov.im/index.php/component/docman/doc_download/1226-foi-response-appendix-30-05-2025-willaston-external-refurbishments-site-compound?Itemid=

